
 

April 14, 2019 

Palau Visitors Authority 
P.O. Box 256 
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Ace Hardware and IP&E donate to Green Fair 2019 

The Palau Visitors Authority’s Green Fair event is right around the corner! The annual event is set 
to take place on April 19th (Friday) from 9am-4pm at Ernguul Central Park. On Friday, April 12, 
2019, PVA received generous donations from Ace Hardware and IP&E! 

Ace Hardware donated 4 pieces of patio furniture, 3 pieces of bistro set twin oaks, and 2 pieces of 
stand plant obelisks amounting to $372.38 in value. IP&E also made a generous donation for the 
event in16 gasoline gift certificates amounting to $400.00!   

We at PVA would like to acknowledge and thank Ace Hardware & IP&E for their generous 
donations. It is with your considerate support that a small yet meaningful community event can 
unite people in their joy and passion for plants. Registration is currently open until April 17, 2019! 
Please call PVA at 488-2793/1930 for more information.


